BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of July 2, 1968.

Members present: - Francis J. Prior, Chairman Timothy J. Hannigan

No official business was transacted because of the lack of a quorum.

George Morin was present at the meeting and requested release of Lot 17 on the corner of Newland Avenue and Daniel Drive. He was told to present the request for release in letter form. Prior also requested that Morin submit a copy of the release for lot 34 which according to minutes of the board was released in January, 1968.

Sanford Kaplan requested that the board establish the amount of security for the balance of the work to be done in the Pilgrim Village Subdivision. Further discussion will be held.

Philip B. Herr, Consultant, held a discussion on the Englehart report and outlined the projected figures for the school needs as presented by the firm.

Land Use and Soil Survey Study reports were turned over

to Mr. Herr.

No official action was taken.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Joan M. Glard,